
 

 

 

 

 

 
15 December 2017         ASX Announcement 
 

Federal Court declaration regarding ASIC settlement  
 
On 16 November 2017, Murray Goulburn Co-operative Co. Ltd and MG Responsible Entity Limited (together 
Murray Goulburn) announced that they had reached agreement with the Australian Securities and Investments 
Commission (ASIC) in relation to its investigation into Murray Goulburn’s conduct over the period prior to the ASX 
announcement on 27 April 2016, and that the settlement was subject to Federal Court approval. 
 
The Federal Court of Australia has today made a declaration in the terms sought by ASIC and Murray Goulburn 
and has imposed the agreed penalty of $650,000. 
 
It was not alleged by ASIC that Murray Goulburn deliberately contravened its continuous disclosure obligations. 
 

– ENDS –  
 
Contacts: 
 
Media           Analysts  
Maria McCarthy         Jonathan Denby  
+61 419 000 400         +61 411 684 617  
 
 

About the MG Unit Trust 
The MG Unit Trust (ASX:MGC) is a special purpose funding vehicle which provides its unitholders with an economic exposure to the business 
of Murray Goulburn Co-operative Co. Limited (Murray Goulburn). The Responsible Entity of the MG Unit Trust is MG Responsible Entity 
Limited, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Murray Goulburn. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


